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SB 68 

Relating to fees imposed by the Public Utility Commission 
 

SB 68 establishes a new upper limit for fees imposed on investor-owned utilities. The 

actual fees are set in rule. The measure will allow the Public Utility Commission to meet 

growing demands placed on the agency by policymakers and the rapidly changing energy 

marketplace. The recommended 2019-21 budget for the agency assumes $9 million in 

new revenues from passage of this measure. 

 

The Transportation and Economic Development Subcommittee recommends SB 68 be 

reported out do pass. 
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